
 

 

Matt and Sadie Sedley 

979 Lamonte Ln, Houston TX 77018 

 

 

Dear Potential Buyer, 

Putting our home up for sale has been one of the more bittersweet 
decisions we’ve had to make as a couple.  My job has presented me 
with an opportunity in which I need to relocate to Georgia for so we 
unfortunately have no option.  We bought this house 4 years ago with 
the intent to raise our kids in it and we LOVE it.  Our daughter is 18 
months old and is in walking distance to multiple amazing schools as 
well as parks.  Not to mention, there are family friendly restaurants and 
bars only blocks away.  We were so excited about being around all this 
stuff that we even bought a golf cart to get our family to place to place.  
We’ve put a lot of money in to our home, but more importantly we’ve 
loved every second of the time we’ve spent in it together.  From the 
pool, to the yard, to the large open spaces that we’ve used to have our 
family over for the holidays, we couldn’t have asked for anything more.  
It’s with a lot of sadness we need to leave, but hope that someone else 
can find as much joy as we have in living in this beautiful house.   

With warmest wishes, 

Matt and Sadie Sedley 


